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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
March 15, 2018 
 
 
RE: 2018 Price Increase 
 
 
To our valued Gastite customers: 
 
Effective April 15, 2018 Gastite will implement a 6% price increase on all FlashShield, accessories 
and underground products.   This price increase is due to continued cost increases in raw materials 
and transportation.  
   
An updated price sheet will be available for shipment April 15, 2018 and a PDF version will be 
available for download March 29, 2018 from the Gastite website at www.gastite.com. 
 
Gastite will honor current pricing on all orders shipped prior to midnight April 15, 2018.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Craig Barry 
Vice President Sales & Marketing 
 
 
  


